
 
 
Our Ref: 98336 
 
27th June 2020 
 

 
The Highways Department 
London Borough of Camden Council  
2nd Floor 
5 Pancras Square  
c/o Town Hall 
Judd Street  
London  
WC1H 9JE 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
Proposed EE Ltd and Hutchison UK Ltd 
Telecommunications Installation.  
 
Proposed 15.0m AGL Phase 8 monopole c/w wrapround 
cabinet at base and associated ancillary works. 
 
At Spaniards Road, Hampstead Heath, Camden, London, 
NW3 7ET. 
 
I write to formally advise you that, on behalf of EE Ltd and Hutchison UK Ltd, I 
am submitting a Prior Approval (GPDO) application as outlined on the 
enclosed Developer’s Notice.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
  
 
 
 
 
Damian Hosker 
BA (Hons), MA, MRTPI 
Principal Planner  
Email: d.hosker@whptelecoms.com 
  

mailto:d.hosker@whptelecoms.com

